TOWN OF SEABROOK, NEW HAMPSHIRE
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS
43 Railroad Ave, PO Box 456
Seabrook, NH 03874
603-474-9771

DATE: April 12, 2021
TO: William M. Manzi, Town Manager
FROM: John M. Starkey, DPW Manager
~ RE: DPW Monthly Report — February 4* to April 12%, 2021
Dear Bill,

Please accept the following as a report of the Public Works activities for the above referenced period:
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Emergency evolutions on eleven occasions: 2/5 ,2/7,2/8,2/9,2/15,2/16, 2/ 18,2/19, 2/20,

2/23 and 3/19/21.

Transfer Station EPA Stormwater engineering change order executed on 2/26/21 (Additional

work relative to AECOM’s 1/26/21 Contract).

Executed an EPA Phase 2 Contract for engineering services to TEC Engineering on 3/17/21 for

Stormwater oversight.

Replacement boardwalk construction Newbury Street started.

Plow damage lawns and mailboxes resolved we think. Plow markers taken in and stored for next

year.

Spring pot holes filled.

Positive outfall for Nashua Street figured out now need State approval and a funding

commitment.

Sand-salt spreaders washed, lubed, and hung until fall.

Parks Department garage area repainted.

Recreation Department garage area reorganized.

Set up and broke down election venue in gym.

Coordinating paving and associated work for Police and Water Departments.

This writer recertified both Solid Waste and HWY Department certifications.

Silt sock boom installed at Transfer Station following a Phase 2 Stormwater test where “IRON”

was found. In the sample above the allowed parameters.

EPA unfunded mandated sign installed at Transfer Station.

Boardwalks sand swept off litter various areas picked up.

Request to surplus old Truck #70 filed.

Citizen Service request answered.

Athletic fields being worked on daily for practices and scrimmaging.

Misc: All three retired individuals at DPW replaced with selected long term part time employees.

> 12 Department in DPW “Recreation Building & Grounds” Taken into the fold during this
time period along with sole responsibility of athletic field scheduling,

“ John M. Starkey
DPW Manager
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Respectfully Submittedjg

Kelly O'Connor-Deputy Town Manager, Bruce Felch-Highway Foreman
Lynn Willwerth-Office Supervisor, David Schiappa-DPW Sec, .FILE



